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Lynelle Titcume of Tickos Tours has been organising large events on behalf of the CMC for a
number of years.

Lynelle is keen to offer a new service to member clubs whereby she will help to organise such
events as weekends away or your club’s attendance at existing events.

As part of this initiative Lynelle would be more than happy for you to let her know of any events
that your club would like to attend.

Just send end her an email to tic@ticauto.com.au

Our next meeting
8pm Tuesday 29th September 2015

Greyhound Social Club,  140 Rookwood Road, Yagoona.

Meetings commence at 8pm sharp,
with a social dinner from around 6pm.

Delegates please advise the Secretary at
secretary@councilofmotorclubs.org.au
if you are unable to attend a meeting.

You may send a substitute delegate from your club if
you need to.  Again, please advise the Secretary at the

above email address.

Important Notices

The Shannons Sydney Classic 2015 was a great event.
Our decision to use radio advertising and the brilliant weather
coupled to make the day a huge success with double the number of
spectators through the gate this year.
As part of the advertising campaign we gave away 20 double passes which included a
ride in a classic car.  We  called the promotion “Come Ride With Us”.  At the end of the
day the feedback for this initiative was very positive.  The drivers as well as the
winners of the prizes,  and those committee members who ran the rides, were
enthusiastic in their praise and the drivers, in particular, said almost to a man  “Can we
do it again next year?”.  The answer to them is ‘definitely’, with maybe a variation or
two to enhance the experience even further.
At a recent CMC committee meeting some issues from the SSC were identified, in
particular the lack of sufficient food outlets.  I have addressed these issues with the
ARDC and I’m sure things will be much better next year.
My thanks once again to our Committee and our small army of volunteers who front up
every year to lend a hand to set everything up and help to run the event.  We couldn’t
do it  without all of you.
Thanks also to all of our members for your support of the CMC, and in particular the
Shannons Sydney Classic.
At the General Meeting on 29th September we will be discussing the new Historic Log
Book Scheme.  Your club’s delegate will have an opportunity at the meeting to take
part in the discussion.

Terry Thompson, OAM
President
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A small contingent of eight Sunbeams from the Sunbeam
Owners Club of NSW including Sunbeam Tigers, Alpines
and a Sunbeam Talbot (actually 7 Sunbeams and 1
Hillman Minx convertible) neatly filled two rows in our
designated section of Area A at the Shannons Classic at
Sydney Motorsport Park amid glorious weather and a
fantastic variety of classic and muscle cars.

This year’s event certainly made up for the wash-out in
2014, with a huge number of cars on display. A very
worthwhile event and well organised by the CMC, with the
Sunbeam Owners Club flags providing additional branding
for our marque and resulting in a lot of enquiries from
curious show-goers who were surprised and impressed by
the Tigers in particular.

Club Chat
Sunbeam Owners Club at the SSC

It was almost impossible to see all of the cars on display,
but the real highlight for many of us was the parade lap
around the newly refurbished Sydney Motorsport Park
circuit!

Thanks to all from CMC, especially those tireless
volunteers who assisted in marshalling cars on the day
and also to the Sydney Truck and Bus Museum for
adding to an already great spectacle.

David Petrikas
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Club Chat

A very good turnout by the Sunbeam Owners Club of NSW at the Unique Vehicle Show staged by the RMYC and
Pittwater Motor Enthusiasts Association with three genuine Sunbeam Tigers, an Alpine V8, a Sunbeam Alpine (and two
Bugeye Sprites), a 1950’s Sunbeam Talbot and even a Sunbeam motor cycle.

Also on display was a gorgeous Sunbeam of the 1920’s and a Talbot of similar vintage.

Great weather and lovely location, with great crowds. The largest car show to date evidently! Charles Seaberg’s
immaculate Sunbeam Tiger was just pipped at the post in the people’s choice awards, being runner up to the winning
modified 1958 Corvette.

Pittwater Motor Enthusiasts Club
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Club Chat

Sunbeam Owners Club at
All British Day

An absolutely fantastic lineup of cars of the finest quality and a great diversity of marques including a number of very
rare and valuable cars. The event was blessed with glorious spring like weather on the beautifully kept Kings School
grounds in conjunction with a fair, markets and art show.

It was also a very impressive display by the Sunbeam Owners Club of NSW who despite the comparative rarity of this
marque compared to other British car manufacturers had 16 cars on show representing Sunbeam Alpines, Tigers,
Talbots and a Hillman Imp.

(I’ve also included a photo of our president and CMC representative, David Rubie who was very proud of the effort made
by the members of the Sunbeam Owners Club of NSW to present their cars at the event).

David Petrikas
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Club Chat

Sunbeam Owners Club at
All British Day
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Club Chat
Recently, the CMC was able to purchase a number of double sided traffic control paddles (pictured).

Bunnings were selling them off to make way for new stock and we were able
to purchase the remaining paddles that were on sale for $11.25 each.  These
paddles normally retail for around $70.  These paddles have telescoped metal
handles; not the single height wooden handles.

The CMC will hold some paddles for our own use and the remaining paddles
we are offering for sale at the cost price noted above.  It will be ‘f’irst in best
dressed’.  Or, if you prefer, you can may borrow the CMC paddles for your
club event.

Please contact Julie Williams, Secretary at hollymist@bigpond.com to advise
whether you wish to purchase or borrow paddles for your club.

Oasis Run
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Old Sydney Town

Marion Street, near Norton Street, with All
Souls Anglican Church in the background.

Leichhardt Council 50th Anniversary Jubilee Procession 1921

Norton Street with old Marlboro Theatre in
the background............

Old Leichhardt Stadium before it became
a bowling alley in the 1960s.......

Leichhardt

Town Hall
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Old Sydney Town

Leichhardt

Beale’s Piano Factory

Cnr Norton Street & Parramatta Rd

The Post Office,
Cnr Norton St &
Wetherill St.....

Marion Street near All Souls Church

Hopping the tram on Parramatta Road

School Sports Day Leichhardt Park 1921



Mailing Address: GPO BOX 3954  SYDNEY  NSW September 2015Website.     www.councilofmotorclubs.org.au

Classic Eye Candy
American Muscle

1960 Chevy Corvette Fuelie Red Beauty

1965 Chev Manta Ray (Ray Concept Classic Cars)

1954 Buick Wildcat

1954 Pontiac Bonneville Special

1955-Chrysler-C-300-01

1966 Chev Camaro
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Shannons Sydney Classic
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Shannons Sydney Classic
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Shannons Sydney Classic

Kiddie Kapers

Mighty Midgets

Fire in the hole !!

On your bike !!

The Horseless Carriage
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Shannons Sydney Classic
The Volunteers

Serious business.

Flagging it !!

Time out for some sweet music.

It’s all hands on deck

The Presidential Limo !!

The Flag Lady
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Shannons Sydney Classic
The Volunteers

The Lollipop Lad Taking a load off !

One for you..........

And one for you..........

1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8..........

Ready to roll !!
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Come Ride With Us
at the Shannons Sydney Classic

Our new initiative in giving away rides at the SSC with our radio advertising, tuned out to be a great success.  Both
winners and drivers alike said “ I’ve had a ball”.  And the drivers are keen as mustard to come and do it again next year.
So, think about putting your hand up next year.  You get to take a lucky winner around the track for a couple of laps and
make someone’s day.
You don’t have to have anything special.....you’ll never know what triggers a memory for someone.  I have lost count of
the times I’ve heard  things like; “Wow, my dad had one of those when I was a kid”,  OR  “You know, that was my first
car”.   I have added some pictures from this year’s event.

Jules
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2ND PLACE John Elmes Rolls Royce Owners Club 1993 Bentley

WINNER Maureen Johnstone AHMC Blue Mountains 1999 Holden

2ND PLACE Rick Costa Classic CC Illawarra 1983 Holden

WINNER Garry Cartwright NSW Corvettes Unlimited 1982 Excalibur

3RD PLACE Karen Jewell Chrysler Restorers Club 1979 Chrysler

2ND PLACE Ken & Wendy Davis British and European 1972 VW

WINNER ames Bigeni W-XY Association 1971 Ford

3RD PLACE Bill Hall Rolls Royce Owners Club 1964 Rolls Royce

2ND PLACE Emmanual Ziino Alfa Romeo Club 1967 Alfa Romeo

WINNER Robert Comitogianno Mustang Car Club 1966 Ford

3RD PLACE Lee Harris Packard Automobile Club 1951 Packard

2ND PLACE Frank Micallefq FE-FC Holden Club 1957 Holden

WINNER Brendan Wagner Micro Car and Scooter Club 1960 Goggomobil Dart

3RD PLACE John Lackey Vintage Sports Car Club 1934 MG Q

2ND PLACE Tony Burden Early Ford V8 Club 1936 Ford

WINNER Ron Taylor MG Car Club NSW 1939 MG
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

KEN TOWNSEND MOST ORIGINAL
Ken & Wendy Davis 1972 VW Super Beetle

JUDGES’ CHOICE Allan Miller 1907 Schact Model K

MOTORCYCLES WINNER Wayne Collins Yamaha

MILITARY WINNER Jim Carmody Wartime BSA

BEST CLUB DISPLAY Morris Minor Picnic Club

BEST TRADE DISPLAY Free Spirit Markets

JOHN RUMSEY TROPHY Norm & Inez Mitchell

ROVER OWNERS TROPHY The Jowett Club

OVERALL WINNER Brendan Wagner 1960 Goggomobil Dart

1991-2005

1981-1990

1971-1980

1961-1970

1951-1960

1931-1940

AWARDS FOR SSC 2015
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Just for laughs………..
MY SATNAV by Pam Ayres
I have a little Satnav, It sits there in my car
A Satnav is a driver's friend, it tells you where you are.
I have a little Satnav,
I've had it all my life
It's better than the normal ones: my Satnav is my wife.
It gives me full instructions, especially how to drive
"It's sixty miles an hour", it says, "You're doing sixty five".
It tells me when to stop and start, and when to use the
brake
And tells me that it's never ever, safe to overtake.
It tells me when a light is red, and when it goes to green
It seems to know instinctively, just when to intervene.
It lists the vehicles just in front, and all those to the rear
And taking this into account, it specifies my gear.
I'm sure no other driver, has so helpful a device
For when we leave and lock the car, it still gives its ad-
vice.
It fills me up with counselling, each journey's pretty
fraught
So why don't I exchange it, and get a quieter sort?
Ah well, you see, it cleans the house, makes sure I'm
properly fed
It washes all my shirts and things, and keeps me warm in
bed!
Despite all these advantages, and my tendency to scoff
I only wish that now and then, I could turn the bugger off.

Children Are Quick
____________________________________
TEACHER: Why are you late?
STUDENT: Class started before I got here.
____________________________________
TEACHER: John, why are you doing your math
multiplication on the floor?
JOHN: You told me to do it without using tables.
__________________________________________
TEACHER: Glenn, how do you spell 'crocodile?'
GLENN: K-R-O-K-O-D-I-A-L'
TEACHER: No, that's wrong
GLENN: Maybe it is wrong, but you asked me how I
spell it.
(I Love this child)
___________________________________________
_
TEACHER: Donald, what is the chemical formula for
water?
DONALD: H I J K L M N O.
TEACHER: What are you talking about?
DONALD: Yesterday you said it's H to O.
__________________________________
TEACHER: Winnie, name one important thing we
have today that we didn't have ten years ago.
WINNIE: Me!
__________________________________________
TEACHER: Glen, why do you always get so dirty?
GLEN: Well, I'm a lot closer to the ground than you
are.
_______________________________________
TEACHER: George Washington not only chopped
down his father's cherry tree, but also admitted it.
Now, Louie, do you know why his father didn't punish
him?
LOUIS: Because George still had the axe in his
hand.....
______________________________________
TEACHER: Now, Simon , tell me frankly, do you say
prayers before eating?
SIMON: No sir, I don't have to, my Mum is a good
cook.
______________________________
TEACHER: Clyde , your composition on 'My Dog' is
exactly the same as your brother's..
Did you copy his?
CLYDE : No, sir. It's the same dog.

(I want to adopt this kid!!!)
___________________________________
TEACHER: Harold, what do you call a person who
keeps on talking when people are no longer
interested?
HAROLD: A teacher
__________________________________

Due to current economic conditions the light at the
end of the tunnel has been turned off

My  new T-Shirt.
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Council of Motor Clubs Inc.
Special Invitation to join us for

Cooma Motorfest
Weekend

Friday 6th to Sunday 8th November 2015
2 nights / 3 days

Tour to Cooma to attend the
Cooma Motorfest

Hosted by
Cooma – Monaro Historic Automobile Club Inc.

From

$280.00 double

Come and join in another great weekend away.
Please contact Lynelle to reserve your room

Ticko’s Classic Car Tours
Mobile: 0422 513 256

Email: tic@ticauto.com.au
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Expression of Interest
CMC 2016 Tour to UK

Goodwood Revival Festival &
Vehicle Manufacturers

September (departing early September  or about 3 weeks)
Visiting Goodwood Revival Festival, Beaulieu Swap Meet, Portsmouth, Mary Rose, HMS Victory,
Isle of Wight, Stonehenge, Stratford upon Avon, Warwick Castle, London.
MG factory, Old MG site and Club house, McLaren, hopefully F1 HQ Heritage Motor Centre, Morgan
Factory, Jaguar Factory, RAF Aircraft Museum, Duxford (all to be confirmed).

Pricing is very rough at the moment but airfares and main tour about $8,000 per person. 3 to 4
star accommodation, Breakfast daily and a couple dinners.

Expression of Interest:

Year: Please circle 2015 or 2016

Full Tour with sightseeing:  YES / NO or shorter vehicle based only YES/NO

NAME: _________________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________

Suburb: _______________________ State: ________ Post Code: _______________

Email: ______________________ Phone/ Mobile: ____________________________

For more information please contact Lynelle tic@ticauto.com.au  or  Mobile 0422 513 256.

I will forward details as they become available.

A group of 29 completed this tour in 2014 and we had MG owners, Rolls Royce owners,
GEAR racers and a variety of other car owners, the men and the ladies had a fantastic
time. If you would like to speak to anyone who attended or myself we can give you

more information.  Below is an email received from two of our tour mates.
Lynelle Titcume,     CMC Committee - Events Coordinator.

News for future travellers on CMC Tour :        As first time travellers the Tour opened our eyes to a whole new world, the combination of
cars & history suited both our interests. It's hard to summarise such a very comprehensive tour- even though we visited 9 car factories the
tour was well balanced in that we had maybe a car touring the am followed by lunch in a country pub & maybe a castle visit or tour of a
Cotswold village in the pm.

Each evening there was much chatter about visits to McLaren (very James Bond style factory), MG Car Club.  Stuart would have stayed there
all day), Jaguar which was an extensive interesting tour of a modern factory & others.

Goodwood was the special reason for the tour, an event in itself, many cars, large crowd, massive amount of stalls, people dressed in
various period costumes & of course racing ERA,S super racing, drifting through start of corners to exit (no roll bars). The atmosphere was a
cross between Melbourne Cup & Easter Show.

We covered a lot of history-ancient (Stonehenge) , Roman (Bath)), 16th Century (Stratford our base for a few days-so much to see).   Our
tour was absolutely packed with stops at places of interest eg. Queen Victoria's home on the Isle of Wight & things that just happened along
the way eg. wild ponies in the New Forest on the way to Beaulieu, unexpected lunch at a harvest festival complete with Morris Dancers.

We stayed at a variety of hotels, the first up was Winchester Mercure with the massive cathedral in our backyard, another a little different
at Devil's Punchbowl, a comfy place full of English charm. The tour finished on a high note at Blenheim Palace a.m. & Oxford p.m.

It was a very active tour with not a moment wasted. Our bus companions added enjoyment & friendship.
Thank you Lynelle, Wendy & Stuart Schofield

CA
NC
EL
LE
D
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Expression of Interest
CMC – Route 66 - 2017

Come and join us on Route 66 – August 2017 –
Around 26 days coach tour New York to Los Angeles, taking in

New York, Niagara Falls, Detroit, Woodward Dream Cruise, Route
66, Grand Canyon, Las Vegas & Los Angeles

Visiting museums, local city tours, and everything in between.

Pricing is very rough at the moment as we are still designing this fantastic
tour.

Land tour is about $7,500 per person twin share, plus air fares.
Accommodation includes breakfast.  Single Supplement about $2,700.

If you are thinking about joining us please return this form by email or
ring me for snail mail. This will assist with planning and pricing quotes.

It’s essential that we have some idea of numbers ASAP so that planning
can go ahead so, PLEASE let us know whether you’re thinking about

coming as soon as you can.

Thanks.
Name/s: _____________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________________

Suburb: __________________________________________State: ____________________Post Code: _______________

Phone: _____________________ Mobile: _________________Email: _____________________________________

For more information please contact Lynelle

tic@ticauto.com.au or Mobile 0422 513 256.

I will forward details as they become available.

Lynelle Titcume

CMC Committee - Tour Coordinator.
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